
4th Annual
Southern New Mexico
Football officials Camp

 

M I K E  R U N D E L L  P R E S E N T S






The purpose of this camp is to provide
instruction in mechanics, rules enforcement,
game management and other skills that will
help you improve as a high school football
official.  There will be instruction in the
classroom, as well as training on the field. 

Camp Staff:
Current and former NCAA Division I and Division II
football officials, NMAA state football
championship officials.

$35
REGISTER TODAY

Any questions, please feel free to contact:
Mike Rundell

Email: MikeRundell@hotmail.com
Phone: (602)980-1322 



Registration Form

 

 Address :

Full Name :

City :

Zip Code :

State :

Email:

Phone :

PERSONAL INFORMATION

Home: Cell:

LIST YEARS OF EXPERIENCE BELOW: 

High School: Youth:

INDICATE THE POSITION(S) YOU WOULD PREFER TO WORK: 

Referee: Umpire: 

Wings: Back Judge:

Do Not Know:






Make $35 check payable to:  Mike Rundell and in the memo line
on the bottom of the check, write Southern New Mexico 2021
Football Officiating Camp. 




Mail to:                                 Mike Rundell
                                               PO Box 1012
                                               Las Cruces, NM 88004




Registration must be received no later than August 1st.  No refunds after

August 5th.
(Please return this registration form with your check!!!)




PAYMENT:


